



5th December 2024

FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE HEADTEACHER

WESSEX ROTARY SHOEBOX APPEAL.

Very many thanks for once again participating in this scheme and your continued support is greatly appreciated. With your help our club was able to send 801 boxes to our District collection point. The clubs in our District sent a total of 20,455 boxes to countries in Eastern Europe distributed as follows:-

Ukraine 6,285 Montenegro 6,081 Romania 4,008

Moldova 4,109

C.M. Edwards

I enclose a certificate acknowledging your school's contribution of and on behalf of our Club would you thank your pupils for being so generous and helping us bring happiness to so many disadvantage children. Many thanks for your continued support and I do hope you will help us again next year.

Sincerely,

President

2023/24

PRESIDENT:

Chris Edwards

42 Green Lane,

SECRETARY:

TREASURER:

Meetings are held at the Court Barn, Lee on the Solent, PO13 9NZ

Clanfield, Waterlooville, Hampshire

PO8 OJX

West Langlands, Swanmore SOUTHAMPTON SO32 2PX

Graham Lawrence

Nick Leaver 3 Rosedale Close Titchfield PO4 4EL 1st and 3rd Wednesdays at 6:00 pm

Tel: 07944 592419

Tel: 07597 545102

Tel: 07973 625818

Email officers via the web site: www.FarehamMeon.rotaryweb.org